## Peter A. Ziemins

59 Skyview Drive Poughkeepsie, NY 12603

Cell: (845) 625-8313 • Email: Ziemins@oswego.edu

May 10, 2011

## Dear Admissions Committee:

I am writing to express my interest in and excitement about a possible Technology Education Teaching position for 2011-2012 school year. I have completed all requirements for my New York State Technology Teaching Licensure upon my graduation in May of 2010.

As a Technology Education major at State University of New York, Oswego, I have pursued a diverse course of study that has provided me with a significant understanding of Technology Education. I feel that I can bring great enthusiasm and skill into your school. I have a B.S. degree in Technology Education from SUNY Oswego and an A.A.S degree in Architectural Technology from Dutchess Community College, as well as four years of technology electives at Arlington High School. In addition to my studies, I have worked with multiple architectural firms where I have prepared everything from red marks to drawing plans for new additions. With this vast experience I have become very proficient in CAD and a wide range of technology related computer programs.

I have attached a copy of my resume, an official transcript and any additional information needed are available upon request.

I am a dedicated teaching professional with the required credentials, patience, positive attitude, and can easily relate to the students. I would appreciate an interview with you at your earliest convenience. Please feel free to contact me either by phone or email. I look forward to hearing from you. Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Peter Ziemins